
Summer 2023
Dear ASM Families,

Hello and welcome to Third Grade! My name is Ms. Lischinsky and this will be my
fourth year teaching at Arthur S May. Previously, I taught Fifth Grade in the Bronx. I
am so pumped to have you in our class! We will learn, discuss, and laugh together
every day. Our classroom centers around kindness and respect for others.

I am an education graduate of SUNY Oneonta. I received my Master’s Degree in
Literacy here as well! I have two dogs at home named Sammy and Luna. Your kids
will hear all about them! We love to go for walks and hikes together. Sammy’s
favorite place is the Walkway!

Our school day begins at 8:45 A.M and ends at 3:15 P.M. We do have a 15 minute
snack time. Our classroom is Room 219. Please send your child to school with a
snack and a water bottle each day.

Please label lunch boxes, coats and bookbags bags. All folders and notebooks should
have names on the front of them as well.

Enjoy the rest of your summer. I can’t wait to start school in September!

-Ms. Lischinsky😎

https://emojikeyboard.org/copy/Smiling_Face_with_Sunglasses_Emoji_%F0%9F%98%8E?utm_source=extlink

